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Friday 3 March, 5.00 pm -9.00 pm
Food trucks: Dumpling Master, Flavours of Eataly, and Aaravices Ice Cream.

Live music from Cameron James.
Bar opens 5.00 pm

Kid's entertainment under the stars
BYO chair/bean bag

Free entry, no need to book
Just pop in for a cold drink and hot feed!



The Valentine's Day-themed dance was such as success and was enjoyed by
all. Some photos from the night. 





You might have noticed a pretty purple flowering shrub in the bed near the
Caravan Cafe. Polygala Little Bibi is one of the dwarf varieties of this hardy,
long flowering, evergreen shrub. Little Bibi flowers almost all year, is easy to
grow and thrives with minimal water once established. It's also great to pick, as
the flowers last well in a vase.. It likes full sun and can be left to grow naturally
(as the ones at the hall have been) or pruned for a more formal look. If you
have a sunny, well drained spot in your garden you might like to try planting
Little Bibi, Alternately it grows well in containers and would brighten up a
courtyard or sunny verandah.
Our team of enthusiastic volunteers continue to keep the gardens looking great,
weeding, cutting back and generally tidying up the flower beds. If you enjoy
gardening, being outdoors and meeting people you are welcome to join. Please
contact Helen on enquiries@pullenvalehall.com. In March we will meet at 7am
on Tuesday 7th and Tuesday 21st. BYO gardening tools and stay for a chat
over coffee at the Curious Caravan cafe.
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Become a member of the Pullenvale Hall
 
Our Pullenvale Hall committee is made up of a small group of volunteers who
love this space. We are committed to creating a place for our community to
enjoy and preserve  a historical local landmark for our community. There are
various contributions you could make in the area of developing projects and
contributing to the general enjoyment of this our local hall as a committee
member. 

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday 14th March at 7.15 pm.



Openings for Treasurer and Secretary positions.
 
We invite you to send through any questions regarding what we do and how
you could be part of an exciting team. enquiries@pullenvalehall.com. 

What's On @ The Pullenvale Hall
 
To stay up to date with events at the Pullenvale Hall included
weekly/regular and specialty events, visit our website.

News for our Newsletter
Newsletter items: Articles due by 29th of each month.

1. Email to newsletter@pullenvalehall.com 
2. 50-100 words max. 
3. Attachment : Image format- jpeg
4. Email Subject: month newsletter

Get in Touch
 
The Pullenvale Progress Association is proud to be involved in the local community and to

manage the Hall as a community asset. If you have any feedback about the Hall, the

events being held and ideas and suggestions for how greater use could be made of the

Hall, we'd love to hear from you

Please email to enquiries@pullenvalehall.com

mailto:enquiries@pullenvalehall.com
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=a47915aba8&e=8e899dffed
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=4a1bd6c5d1&e=8e899dffed
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=1c412c26d2&e=8e899dffed
mailto:newsletter@pullenvalehall.com
mailto:enquiries@pullenvalehall.com?subject=Newsletter%20-%20Get%20in%20Touch
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=da04aca719&e=8e899dffed
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=5769dcc051&e=8e899dffed
https://pullenvalehall.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=df02160e671bea9a515337a8b&id=fc15b1c00f&e=8e899dffed


Thank you to our sponsors...

If you would like any tips or information regarding personal / property safety of any kind, please

contact your local Neighbourhood Watch Team at 4070NHW@gmail.com or follow them on

Facebook.
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